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Are you a direct service provider 
working with people 

experiencing homelessness? 
 

We want to hear from you for a study on 
workforce mental health and well-being 

 
Study Objective: This study is examining the mental health and support needs 
of direct service providers working in the homeless, supportive housing, and 
harm reduction sectors in Canada.  
 
We are inviting direct service providers who work with people with histories of 
homelessness to participate in an online survey as part of the study. 
 
Study Investigators: Drs. Sean Kidd (principal investigator) and Nick Kerman of 
the Centre for Addiction and Mental Health (CAMH). 
 
Eligibility Criteria: To participate in the study, you must: 
 

• Be 18 years of age or older 
 

• Work in Canada 
 

• Be a direct service provider to people who are currently or formerly 
homeless (i.e., your work involves seeing or meeting regularly with people 
who are currently or formerly homeless) 
 

• Work in either the homeless, supportive housing, or harm reduction 
service sectors 

 
 

The survey can be accessed online at the following address: 
 

https://is.gd/service_providers  

 
A token of appreciation involving a donation to a charity for your study 

participation will be provided. 
 
If you have any questions about the study or would like to learn more about it, please 
contact Dr. Nick Kerman at (416) 535-8501 x33528 or Nick.Kerman@camh.ca. 
 
 
 

CAMH is a research and teaching hospital fully affiliated with the 
University of Toronto and is a Pan American Health 

Organization/World Health Organization Collaborating Centre. 
For information about programs and services at CAMH, visit 

www.camh.ca or call 416-535-8501 (or 1-800-463-6273). 


